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Dear Minister Harris,
 
Thank you once again for our earlier meeting and your commitment to work with NHI, our
members and all stakeholder in a true partnership approach in addressing the significant
challenges presented by COVID19 in the nursing home sector.
 
Please see attached re HIQA Assessment Framework.
 
Best regards,
Tadhg
 
Tadhg Daly
Chief Executive
e.     

01/4699800
m.    

NHI Care Awards 2020
in association with Homecare Medical
Citywest Hotel, Thursday 12th November 2020, 7pm
 
w.    www.nhicareawards.ie
e.     nhicareawards@eventpartners.ie
t.      (01) 296 9394
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